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MEDIA RELEASE 

Parliamentary Service netball team receives new uniforms   

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Authorised by Kala Aufa – Clerk of Parliament 

 
WEDNESDAY 08.06.2022 | The Parliamentary Service netball team taking part in the 

Private Companies Netball Competition now has a new set of uniforms, courtesy of a 

sponsorship by the Service through the Office of the Clerk of Parliament. 

The team is gearing up for the upcoming 2022-2023 season which will commence in 
October after a long spell, as restrictions on COVID-19 start to ease on the sporting 
front. 

Players and officials received the uniforms at a presentation ceremony held at the 
Parliament House Poolside recently.  

Speaking on behalf of the Clerk of Parliament, First Clerk Assistant, Yape Moses 
encouraged the team to be good ambassadors of the Service during the competition. 

“These uniforms represent the National Parliament as an institution,” she said. 
“Therefore players wearing these uniforms are representatives of this institution when 
they are on and off the court.” 

Ms Moses added that she was pleased that staff members and their dependents were 
taking part in representative events such as sports, as it was good for networking as 
well as promoting healthy lifestyles. 

She wished the team all the best in their preparations and participation for the season, 
encouraging them also to make the most of their time, bonding as a team and having 
fun.  

The supplier of the uniforms is Pacific Uniforms Ltd, featuring its Tura Sports brand. 

 

Ends…// 

 

Caption: Photos of the Parliamentary Service netball team players and officials in their 

new uniform during the official photoshoot at the presentation ceremony. Photo: 

Parliamentary Media Services 


